Dear All,

Welcome back. I hope you all managed to get a break over the summer and are looking forward to the new school year.

Just a short newsletter today.

We have three staff changes. Ms Kiera Bowes is new to our school and is our Year 2 Teacher and Ms Chant is now our SENCO. Ms Carling is our Music Teacher and will be working on a Friday to teach class lessons from Years 3 to 6 and lead whole school singing.

Today you will receive, via pupil post, a newsletter from Ms Cooke outlining the changes in the attendance system. If you do not receive one please contact the school office.

A reminder for Year 6 parents: our meeting regarding secondary transfer is next Monday 9th September at 6pm.

Our celebration assemblies have now moved to Mondays so look out for birthday cards and certificates on this day.

Best wishes,

Christine Keen

Headteacher